

Serving Alameda, Contra Costa, Marin and San Francisco counties

January 31, 2017

President Glover and Members of the Board of Supervisors Contra Costa County 651 Pine Street Martinez, California 94553

RE: Community Choice Aggregation

Dear President Glover and Supervisors:

The Sierra Club is concerned with the decision made by the Board of Supervisors at its January 17, 2017 meeting regarding the exclusion of considering a standalone Community Choice program for Contra Costa County.

While the Sierra Club does not have a preference for any of the three options outlined in the technical study, we are interested in evaluating all three options through a transparent process with the public and incorporated cities in order to determine the best option. Therefore, we urge you to reconsider the standalone option.

We appreciate the opportunity to comment on this matter, and we look forward to working with you in ensuring Contra Costa County and its cities are served by a Community Choice program that reflects the values of the residents and businesses it serves.

Sincerely,

Luis Amezcua David McCoard Co-Chair Co-Chair

Energy and Climate Committee Energy and Climate Committee

Email: info@sfbaysc.org